
Public Notice 
5 Year and Annual PHA Plan  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Opelika Housing Authority presents its proposed 5 Year and Annual Public Housing 
Authority Plan for Fiscal Years 2020 through 2024 to the citizens of Opelika, Alabama 
for a 45-day public review and comment period, July 26, 2021 through September 8, 
2021.  
 
The proposed 5 Year PHA Plan for FY 2020 through 2024, the required attachments 
and all information relevant to the public hearing will be available for review at the   
Opelika Housing Authority Administrative Offices, located at 1706 Toomer Street 
Opelika, AL 36803-0786 and official website for Opelika Housing Authority,  
https://www.opelikaha.org/. 
 
Citizens are also invited to present their comments at a public hearing to be held on 
September 9, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. Housing Authority Administrative Office, located at 1706 
Toomer Street. Opelika, AL 36803-0786 
 
Please contact Matthew K. McClammey Executive Director at (334) 748-8115 at least 72 
hours in advance of public hearing. 
 
Your comments are welcome and may be addressed to: 
 

Housing Authority of the City of Opelika Administration Building 
1706 Toomer Street 

P.O. Box 786 
Opelika, AL 36803-0786 

Email:  mmcclammey@opelikaha.org 
 
All public comments that are received will receive a response, and both comment and 
response will be included in the final 5    Year and Annual Plan for FY 2020 through 2024 to be 
presented to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 
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